
Join us for 
The University of Southern Mississippi 

Gulf Coast Research Laboratory’s

Science Café 
Special Halloween edition - Costumes welcome
Gloves for touching  spooky body pieces provided

Tuesday, October 30 
6–7:30 p.m.

GCRL Dining Hall
703 East Beach Drive, Ocean Springs, MS

AA/EOE/ADAI
The Science Café offers those with minimal background in science, the chance to meet and discuss scientific issues in a relaxed social setting. Admission 
is free and open to the public. For more information visit www.sciencecafes.org, or contact Joyce Shaw at 228.872.4213 or joyce.shaw@usm.edu.

Coffee and cookies provided by COFFEE FUSION

JOHN CORK, PhD. 
John Cork, PhD, Associate Professor, 
Department of Cell Biology and  
Anatomy, Louisiana State University 
Health Sciences Center, New Orleans
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Skeletons and Body Snatchers 
and Brains 
— Oh My!

SHEILA A. CORK, 
Librarian at the New Orleans 
Museum of Art, will be  
Dr. Cork’s  Halloween Helper.


